
 

Upper Beeding Primary School 
School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY 

 Tel: 01903 812288   
Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web 

                                                      Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews  
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Whilst their classmates are away on the Residential visit, we 
have arranged a fun week for the remaining 41 children, with 
the main event being an activity day to be held here at school 
on the last day of term, Thursday 28th March. During this whole 
week, Mr Hughes will be the main point of contact for parents.  
 

The children will take part in four exciting activities in school on 
the Thursday, led by instructors from the Outdoor Education 
Company. They will be experiencing climbing on a climbing wall, 
archery, skateboarding and team challenges. For this day, it will be 
non-school uniform. All safety equipment will be provided by the 
Outdoor Education Company, but children must wear long sleeves, 

long trousers, and have hair tied back if it is long.    
 
To help towards the cost of these events, we would ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £43 per child - we would love all the 
children to be able to participate. Sadly, if we don’t receive 
sufficient contributions, we may not be able to go ahead with 
some or all of the events. If you have any difficulty with making 
this contribution, please speak to your child’s teacher, the 
school office, or Mr Andrews in confidence.  
 

sQuid will be set up allowing for instalments to be made, rather 
than having to pay the full amount in one go, as we appreciate 
there are often a lot of demands on your wallet. Please could 
full payment be made by the start of the week – thank you for 
your support.  

 
If the children have a hot meal booked on the activity day, they will still be able to have it 
as normal as they will be on site.  
 
Best regards 
Matt Andrews 
Head Teacher 
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